
MINUTES OF JOINT MEETING OF 

PLANNING BOARD, ZONING BOARD & 

BOARD OF REPRESENTATIVES, #3307 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 2001 - 6:00 PM. 

2ND FLOOR SENIOR CENTER, GOVERNMENT CENTER 

888 WASHINGTON BLVD., STAMFORD, CT 

 

 

Present for the Planning Board were: Duane Hill, Chairman; Marggie Laurie; John 

Garnjost; Rose Grosso; Helane Rheingold; Randy Caravella; and Claire Fishman.  Present 

for staff:  Robin Stein, Land Use Bureau Chief. 

 

John Shapiro and Rob Lane made a Power Point presentation on the consultants’ Master 

Plan proposals.  Discussion followed. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Marggie Laurie, Secretary 

 

 

 

 


